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To:	Connecticut Council on Environmental Quality, Environmental Monitor
From:	Denise Ruzicka, Director, CTDEEP, Water Planning and Management Division
CC:	Linda Brunza, Environmental Analyst 2
Date:	October 23, 2017
Re:	Post-Scoping Notice for City of Waterbury Water Pollution Control Comprehensive Facility Evaluation
Attached please find the Environmental Assessment Summary for the above referenced project.  Scoping for the project began on November 3, 2015 and ended on December 4, 2015.
The Department of Energy and Environmental Protection received no comments.
There was a delay between scoping and post scoping while the City of Waterbury finalized what the final project would be.  The original scoping included the incinerator, anaerobic digestion and other methods of reducing or enhancing reduction of phosphorous at the treatment plant.  The final project will not include those items and will focus solely on filters and upgrades to the existing plant.
Based on CTDEEP’s environmental assessment, it is recommended that an Environmental Impact Evaluation (EIE) is not warranted for this project, and that a post-scoping notice to that effect be prepared.  Should you have any questions, please contact Ann Straut of my staff at 860-424-3137 or ann.straut@ct.gov.
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